
The families of Jerry F. Loughren 
would like to say Thank You 

to the people and places that were involved in the final arrangements 
and celebration after Jerry’s passing. Everyone’s excellent handling 

of  the details in a very professional and compassionate manner 
was extraordinary and greatly appreciated.

No words can express our gratitude for the countless expressions 
of  sympathy, flowers, cards, food donations, participation in the 

calling hours, funeral procession and celebration of  life. 
We all thank you from the bottom of  our hearts.

Ellen Loughren, Michael and Terri Waters, Bug and Marie Loughren, 
Andrew and Sarah Waters, Tom (Donna) Loughren, Ray (Elizabeth) Loughren, 
Linda Loughren, Rich Loughren and the rest of  the Loughren/Waters families.

Wilson Funeral Home ~ Savurn Memorials ~ VFW Post 2782 - Norwich
American Legion Post 376 - Oxford ~ Honor Guard - Bronx, NY

The United Church of  Oxford (Rev. Satterlee)
Chenango Co. Sheriff’s Department - Funeral Procession 

Dave - Nina’s Pizzeria ~ Erin (catering at VFW)
Petals and Pretty Things - Flowers (Linda Meek)


